Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2603_PHONE_LOG 2012-11-26
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 11/27/2012 11:33 AM

End: Tue 11/27/2012 11:33 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Ron Pauer of Lawrence Livermore Lab, Berkeley. They are sending some clean fill to the Cemex Quarry
site on Stanley Blvd. in Pleasanton (no address). He asked whether we would have oversight of the fill placement. |
indicated that we would not provide oversight unless the Cemex site had an open case with us. | indicated that | would
check the site tomorrow when | could access more records regarding the site.

On 11/27/2012, | checked on Envision and GeoTracker to find cases for 1544 Stanley Blvd. in Pleasanton. There were
two closed fuel leak and one closed Toxics site. | returned the call to Mr. Pauer to let him know that ACEH did not have
an open case at 1544 Stanley Blvd. and that we would not be providing oversight of fill placement. We discussed
contacting the agency that was providing permits for the grading. | indicated that if the site was within the City of
Pleasanton limits, the City of Pleasanton may be the permitting agency.

Jerry Wickham



